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Extension of time - Inviting feedback on the draft ‘Digital Personal 

Data Protection Bill, 2022’. 
 

Ministry of Electronics and Information Technology has published 

‘Digital Personal Data Protection Bill, 2022’, along with an 

Explanatory Note, which was released by this Ministry on its website 

on 18th November 2022. Feedback from public was sought by                       

17th December 2022. In response to the requests received from 

several stakeholders, the Ministry has decided to extend the last 

date for receipt of comments till 2nd January 2023. 

The feedback can be submitted on : 

 https://innovateindia.mygov.in/digital-data-protection/.  
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